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A Special Issue in Honor of Chiu-sen Wang
Preface
This special issue is published in honor of Professor Chiu-sen Wang, founding editor of
Aerosol and Air Quality Research, on the occasion of his 70th birthday.
Professor Wang dedicated his long professional career to teaching, research and service in the
field of aerosol science and technology. From late 1960s to early 2000s, Professor Wang taught
courses in aerosol technology, first at Syracuse University and then at National Taiwan
University. His research was focused on applications of aerosol technology in environmental
health. The problems he studied include coagulation, particle deposition in the respiratory tract,
air filtration, ambient aerosols, aerosols at workplaces, and indoor aerosols. Since his retirement
from National Taiwan University in 2003, Professor Wang has continued to devote himself to
aerosol research.
In addition to being a distinguished teacher and researcher, Professor Wang has contributed
unselfishly to the promotion of the field of aerosol science and technology. With colleagues he
founded the Chinese Association for Aerosol Research in Taiwan (CAART) in 1993 and the
peer-review research journal Aerosol and Air Quality Research in 1999. He also established the
Chiu-sen Award to recognize outstanding young aerosol scientists in Taiwan. During his tenure
as president of International Aerosol Research Assembly (IARA) from 2002 to 2006, Professor
Wang worked passionately to promote scientific understanding in the field of aerosol research.
In recognition of his contributions to the field of aerosol science and technology, Professor
Wang was elected as an honorary president of CAART and an honorary member of Japan
Association of Aerosol Science and Technology. He also received a Distinguished Achievement
Award from CAART and the 50th Anniversary Award from Society of Powder Technology,
Japan.
Included in this special issue are seven original research papers, one technical review article,
and one book review. The contributors of these articles are mainly Professor Wang’s close
associates, former students, and the recipients of Chiu-sen Award. I wish to express my sincere
gratitude to all the contributors and reviewers for their time and efforts in making the timely
publication of this issue possible. It is my belief that this special issue represents a fitting tribute
to Professor Wang and his life-long efforts. According to a Chinese saying, “Life begins at
seventy.” I sincerely congratulate Professor Wang on his 70th birthday, and look forward to his
continued contributions to the field of aerosol science and technology.
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